
MAYOR'S MESSAGE

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

May 6: Planning Commission
May 11:  City Council
May 20: Planning Commission
May 25: City Council
May 31: Memorial Day, Offices
Closed

Mayor
 

Leonard Call (801) 940-6231
lcall@pleasantviewcity.com

 
City Council

 
Ann Arrington (801) 645-8881
aarrington@pleasantviewcity.com

 
Kevin Bailey (801) 389-8427

kbailey@pleasantviewcity.com
 

Steve Gibson (801) 941-8100
sgibson@pleasantviewcity.com

 
Dave Marriott (801) 389-2191

dmarriott@pleasantviewcity.com
 

Sara Urry (801) 737-0523
surry@pleasantviewcity.com
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PLEASANT VIEW CITY NEWS

 ELECTED OFFICIALS
CONTACT

INFORMATION 

     Summer is fast approaching, and school will soon be out. That means Founders Day is just
around the corner. We are continuing to prepare for our normal events with the highest
hopes that we will be able to have a wonderful community celebration this year. Depending
on the Health Department rules, it may be necessary to alter some events.  Masks, social
distancing, family groups, etc. The hard part is we have absolutely no idea what they will be
requiring come June 26th.  It is all going to come down to what level we are in coming into the
event. The Founders Day Committee is telling me that they believe they can meet all
requirements that the Health Department may impose. So, keep your fingers crossed. 
     Thanks to everyone that has been working at cleaning up our City. I have seen multiple
posts on Facebook and the City has received multiple calls asking for volunteer projects that
may be needed around the City. So much has been done, but I think we can always come up
with something. It doesn’t need to be complicated. I recently saw a post from a 10-year-old
beautiful young lady named Addison that had gone through her neighborhood and picked up
a great big garbage bag full of trash from one of our many windstorms. Simple, easy, selfless
and it shows that she loves her neighborhood.  Again, it doesn’t need to be complicated to
contribute to our community. 
     Just another reminder that we are in a drought. Please use your water sparingly and
thoughtfully. Not only secondary water, but our culinary water as well.  Shorten your
showers, make sure you’re only doing full loads of dishes and wash. Do not let the water just
run down the sink while brushing your teeth.  Simple things multiplied by 11,000 people add
up quickly to ensure we make it through the water year. 
     Lastly, as this pandemic seems to be drawing to its eventual end, I am so proud of each of
you for stepping up and stepping forward to do what you needed to do for yourself, your
families, your businesses, your friends, your employees, your community, and your country.
Let us all hold our heads high. Let us regroup and carry-on going forward. Let us be proud
that we did the best we could do.  Let us remember that everyone did not escape this terrible
pandemic unscathed. Several families within our community lost loved ones and most people
I have talked with know of a loss or of someone that is still struggling.  Stay strong, stay safe,
there are better days ahead.
I am so proud to be able to represent such great citizens. Thank you so much for all you are
doing. Thank you for how you’re adapting. Please continue to monitor and heed the advice
that is being given to help you to stay safe. 
     Have a great summer and remember I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure
that Pleasant View remains the best place to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old.
Mayor Leonard Call



The following positions are to be filled at the 2021 Pleasant View City’s Municipal Elections:
Office                 Term

   Mayor              4-yr term
 

City Council       4-yr term
City Council       4-yr term

 
Qualifications for a candidate are:

1. Registered voter.
2. Resident of the Pleasant View for a period of 12 consecutive months immediately preceding the date of the election.
3. No mentally incompetent person, any person convicted of a felony, or any person convicted of treason or a crime
against the elective franchise may not hold office in this state until the right to hold elective office is restored. 

 
To become a candidate a Declaration of Candidacy shall be filed in person at the City Hall, located at 520 W Elberta

Drive between June 1st and June 7th. City Hall is open between the hours of 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday thru Friday.
 

 Come Join Us  -  Share Our Heritage
Did you know that there is a Pleasant View Heritage Committee working with the
City Council to identify, retain and make available stories, information, and artifacts
pertaining to the Heritage of Pleasant View?  This group of volunteers is excitedly
preparing for this year’s Founders day activities, enhancing the website and
gathering stories to share.  We invite anyone interested to join us in this adventure.  
There is plenty to do. Please contact Jerry Burns (801-782-7474) or Wynn Phillips
(801-510-1404) if you have questions or stories to share.

 

Green Waste Vouchers are available for the season once again at
City Hall.  One voucher per household.  This pass will take $5.00
off the normal fee at Weber County's green waste facility.  Please
stop by, call (801) 782-8529 or email
dminert@pleasantviewcity.com to request your voucher.

Does your family have historical stories about Pleasant View that you would like to share?  The Heritage Committee will
be hosting a story night in conjunction with Founders Day activities, Thursday, June 24, 2021 from 6pm - 8pm at the

Wadman Nature Park Cabin.  Please contact Lynn Humphreys at (801) 668-0330 or email to
humphreys.lynn@gmail.com



 Watch for specific information in the June newsletter
with all event details, times, locations, etc.


